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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
From: Macurdy, David W <david.macurdy@chevron.com>Sent: Monday, January 16, 2017 10:30 AMTo: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRDSubject: RE: Hayhurst Approval

Thanks to all for your efforts to approve this registration package and providing the reminder on monthly Form C-148 submittals after start up.  
David W. Macurdy   
Factory HES Support Supervisor 
MidContinent Business Unit  
Chevron North America Exploration and Production Company  
1400 Smith Street, Room 42116 
Houston, TX 77002  
Tel 713-372-3259 
Mobile 281-389-6353   
david.macurdy@chevron.com 
"Incident-Free Operations, Each and Every Day"  
This message may contain confidential information that is legally privileged, and is intended only for the use of the parties 
to whom it is addressed. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or use of any information in this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, 
please notify me at 713-754-3826 or by reply e-mail. Thank you.   
From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD [mailto:Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us]  Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 9:34 AM To: Macurdy, David W; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] Hayhurst Approval  Dear David,  As per out conversation yesterday on the telephone, the following:  The C-147 and associated materials for Registration of the Hayhurst Recycling Facility and two associated containments, located at T26S, R27E, Sections 2, 9 and 10 in Eddy County, New Mexico, as submitted 11/18/2016 is hereby approved.  Additionally, the Variances as indicated (on secondary liner, fencing and netting) in the submittal are also approved.  There are no other conditions applied within this approval.  Please note, on, and for all future interactions with OCD relative to this location/facility, include the identification RF-107.  This enables smoother filing and access to information.  Also, as a reminder, please report required data on Form C-148 monthly to the Artesia District Office (District II).  Please keep this email communication for your files, as no additional confirmation will routinely be sent.  On a personal note, I would like to thank you, your organization and associated contractors for your professional approach to this instance.  It has been a pleasure to work with you on this matter.  I wish you success. 
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 Sincerely,  Bradford Billings EMNRD/OCD – Santa Fe District II Hydrologist/E.Spec. 


